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Newsletter - Friday 8th March  
Dear Parents,  

On Friday 1st March pupils enjoyed coming to school in Welsh colours to celebrate St David’s Day. 

They took part in St David’s Day Games and photos were taken by the Evening Leader which came 

out early this week!  

It was brilliant to see so many children dressed up as their favourite characters to celebrate World 

Book Day yesterday! Special World Book Day assemblies were also organised to celebrate this event 

on both school sites!  

We officially opened our new school library 

on World Book Day and all classes will now 

have opportunities to visit the library on a 

regular basis! We would like to thank Miss 

Esp and Mrs Williams for their hard work in 

moving the library, updating the range of 

books on offer and purchasing new 

furniture!   

Many special guests were in attendance 

including representatives from the local 

authority and GwE.  

Mayor Andy Williams officially cut the ribbon to declare the library open!  We are hopeful that 

photos taken on the day will be published in the Evening Leader on Monday or Tuesday next week!  

22 pupils have taken part in bikeability training this week! The training takes pupils 

out on the roads surrounding school and teaches them how to ride safely! The 

instructors were very impressed by the behaviour of the children who took part! Da 

iawn Pawb!  

 

Pupils in Years 3 and 4 have had the opportunity to attend scooter sessions this week 

provided by sustrans. Well Done to all those who took part!  

 

Please do not ride bikes or scooters on school premises due to health and safety. Also, if your child is 

bringing their bike to school then they must have a helmet. 

We would also like to ask parents to take care when parking in the roads around our school site and 

to be mindful of ‘No Parking’ signs. Several cars have been reported to have parked on pavements 

and to have blocked driveways.  Thankyou in advance for your cooperation.  

 

Our whole school attendance for this week is 92.61%. Da iawn to Dosbarth Acer with a perfect 100% 

attendance this week! 

 

Sincerely,  

J. Roberts 


